The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in regular session at the Chagrin Valley Athletic Club in Bainbridge Township on Wednesday, January 14, 2009. Those present were trustees Mr. Matthew J.D. Lynch, Ms. Linda W. White and Fiscal Officer Mrs. Cherianne H. Measures. Mr. Jeffrey S. Markley was absent. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M.

The trustees attended the quarterly meeting of the Geauga County Township Association.

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 P.M.